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Healthy Youth Survey 

2023 Healthy Youth Survey coming Soon 

Our schools will participate in the 2023 Healthy Youth Survey between October 16 – 25. Washington 
students in grades 6 through 12 take the survey every other year. 
 
The Healthy Youth Survey asks questions about risks for unintentional and intentional injury, health 
outcomes, and alcohol and drug use. Survey results are used by schools, communities and state agencies 
to plan programs to support our youth and reduce their risks. 
 
Participation in the survey is voluntary and the students’ answers are anonymous. 
 
Information sheets are available: 

Healthy Youth Survey Q&A for Parents and Students – English 
Healthy Youth Survey Q&A for Parents and Students – Spanish 
 
The survey will be administered during one class period. 
 
The Healthy Youth Survey is a collaborative effort of the Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction, 
the Department of Health, the Department of Social and Health Services, and the Washington State 
Liquor and Cannabis Board. 
 

Opting out 
If your child will participate in the survey, you do not need to take any action. If you prefer to opt your 
child out of taking the Healthy Youth Survey, please contact 360-765-3363. 
 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1xKND2jGnRlBENdWi8Q1TY7GW77AjwuMX
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B0Rddp3OijYLaEQtUHhYaW1OMHl5c3haX2xoWC1JakwtZHdJ

